
United States Departn1ent of the Interior 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20240 

40:1.5'7:1. 

NOV 7 197/ 
Hon. Adrian P .. Winkel 
High Commissioner 
Trust Territory of the 

Pacific Islands 
Saipan, Mariana Islands 

Dear Mr. Winkel: 

Thank you for the ~reliminary report on the QBikini Feeding 
Progr21m~ sent with your letter of October 24r 1977. I shall 
look forward to the ~re detailed summary of the results of 
your neeting in i:i!ajuro with the Bikini Council on October 14, 
1977. 

Th~ recommendations in tfie preliminary report appear to be 
well thought out and if regular L~plementation can be achieved 
in view of the logistic difficulties, the proposals should 
take care of the feeding problem faced by the present residents 
on Bikini Island. There is one notation, though, in section 
two of the nPreliminary Report" which is not quite clear. This 
is the handwritten notation on population breakdown on page two 
of th2 "Cost Estimate Section'· of the Report. It is as follows: 

No. of people 

Bikinians 

Population .Data 

On Bikini 

ll:Z. 

No. of family units 24 

On Kili Total 

40 152 

8 32 

The first part of the Report indicates that the current on­
island Bikini population will not increase (except for new 
births and additional government personnel on temporary duty 
specifically authorized by the District Administrator and/or 
the High Commissione~. My question, then, relates to the 40 
people listed as being on Kili. Will these be allowed to join 
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their family groups presently on Kili? It is our u...~derstand­
ing, from the meetings here with Representative Ataji Bales 
and the Kili representatives, that a group of relatives of 
apprmdmately this size has been trying to join their rela­
tives. In;·~ahort, will tha program be dealing -:·1ith the present 
group of 112 now on Bikini Island or a new total of 1527 

I fu~ also sending a copy of the proposed feeding program to 
Dr. Conard for his comment indicating, of course, that it is 
still in a preliminary stage. For the past two years, he has 

.been very much concerned on the lack of vitamins in the 
children 1 s diet on Bikini Island and regularly he has recom­
mended vita~in supplements for the small children. This, 
unfo~tunatelv never seems to have occurred. The oroPosed feed­
ing progr~~ ~nd suggested menus appear to us to r~edy the 
situation, but it might be ~ell to have the problem of the very 
young children considered in view of past deficiencies. 
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Sincerely yours, 

l'Y1 RS. t-1 UT H Ci. V ~.N tLEVe 

:1.rs. Ruth G. Van Cleve 
Director 
Office of Territorial Affairs 
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